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On Friday, April 5th over 70 members took place in the annual Divot Filling Party. Filling the
divots during the early growing season is extremely helpful as it provides the turf with a good
foundation to start the growing season. This support and commitment from the membership
shows what an amazing group of members we have at Skybrook. On behalf of the club, staff,
and ownership group I would like to thank all the members that took place in this special event. 

Matt Hill, PGA
General Manager
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Friday, May 17th at 7:00pm the club will be kicking off its 2nd
major of the year, the Member-Member with the pairing party.

If you would like to sign up for the event and are not
already on the list, please call the golf shop no later

than 5:00pm Monday, May 13th. Round one will tee off on
Saturday morning with tee times starting at 8:30, and round
two will begin on Sunday morning with tee times at 8:30 as
well. Sunday evening of the Member-Member is one of the
most exciting times at the club as we host the annual on

course shootout. Where each low gross and low net winner
from each flight will face each other in a head-to-head

modified alternate shot event, ending on #9. We encourage all
members to come out and watch the dramatic ending to one

of the club’s greatest events. 

The club would like to remind all members the range and short
game area will close on Mondays at 12:00pm and will reopen
on the following Tuesday at 12:00pm. The putting green will
remain open during that time. Please note the driving range

dispenser will be shut off one hour before sunset daily.

Range Hours of Operation

The golf shop renovation is complete and we cant thank
our members enough for your continued support in

making these renovations possible. We are excited to be
open for business for the 2024 season.

Golf Shop Renovation 2024 Member-Member

US Open Pro-Am

Make sure to save the date for this years US Open
Pro-Am on Saturday, June 15th! This event will run
congruent with the MGA dogfight and is open to all
members teeing off before 12:00pm. Each member
participating in the event will pick a tour pro playing

in the US Open and combine their net score on
Saturday with their tour pro's score on Sunday to

determine the winner. Sign up for this event will open
Saturday, June 1st on the Golf Genius portal.

One Day Member-Guest
This year the club is excited to announce a new club event,
the One Day Member-Guest. The One Day Member-Guest

will be held on Saturday, June 22nd with tee times starting at
8:30am and feature a 1 Best Ball of 2 format. The cost will be
$175 per player and will include cart fee for members, guest
fee, tee gift, continental breakfast, and lunch following play.

Sign up for this event will open on Saturday, May 25th.


